
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
March 1, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

(see details inside) 

WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Our 

thanks go out to all that have helped in the past to make 

this event successful. Information about “The 

Resurrection Celebration” and a list of donation items is 

available on the table located beside the Sunday School 

office.  Collection will run through Sunday, March 19th.   

If anyone wishes to start shopping now to spread out 

their purchases, the list follows: 

 2 new bath towels (Good quality, matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Good quality, matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste 6oz. minimum  

 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

 1 can disinfectant spray 

 1 container of disinfectant wipes 

*Please leave the all-purpose cleaner in a separate bag to 

prevent spilling on the other items* 

*Please mark through all bar codes. 

The Baptist Center will be providing plastic totes, so you 

do not need to provide any with your donation. These 

items are available at Dollar Tree and Walmart.  
 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, March 5th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens 

2nd Service Scott Emert 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

 



Homebound Member of the Week 

5-11 

  

Irene Gamble 

Brookdale Sr. Living 

511 Pearson Springs Rd. 

Maryville, TN 37803 
 

KIT Meeting 

KIT will be held Wednesday, March 15th at 11:00 AM. 

Come join us for fellowship and a meal. All are welcome. 
 

ThanThanThanThank Youk Youk Youk You    

Thank you to everyone who purchased desserts and/or 

donated to the youth during their Valentine’s Youth 

Mission Trip Fundraiser. With your kindness and 

generosity, the youth was able to raise $3,705 for their 

mission trip!  
 

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes.   

If you do not put the amount of your offering or where 

you want your money to specifically go, the church office 

cannot give you correct credit.  We thank you for your 

help in this. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Mar. 13th   6:00 PM 

KIT Meeting Wed. Mar. 15th   11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 19th    7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Mar. 26th  4:30 PM 
 

Newsletter Information 

With the cost of postage rising and to help us be better 

stewards, would you like to receive the newsletter by 

email? If so, please send an email to pgbc@pgbctn.org. 

    

 

 

PGBC Library News 
The library should be opening back up soon and we hope 

you will stop in at that time to see the changes that have 

been made. We have updated and added some books to 

our collection, some places to sit and have expanded our 

reference and bible study selection. 
 

All of our books are in a database on the internet and you 

can search books from anywhere you have internet 

access. To check out a book you will need to have a 

PATRON’S NUMBER.  
 

The binder is located on the table in the foyer hallway. 

Please complete all the information requested on the log 

(name, phone number and email address; address is 

optional) and write down your Patron’s number. It is 

located on the left side of the log. You will need to have a 

Patron’s number to check out books. If you forget your 

Patron’s number, we can look it up by name. 

 

We Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your Help    
If you have moved recently or have changed your 

telephone number, please contact the church office at 

977-1526 and provide us the updated information.  This 

not only helps us in the office, but also provides this 

information for your Deacon.   

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 

 At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 


